

Eagle Scout Project

Your Board of Directors would like to recognize Noah Upton who made his Eagle Scout Service Project the restoration of the Basalt star above Elk Run. The original star was built by the Lions Club in 1950. Noah rebuilt the frame and added new LED lights. Four other scouts from Boy Scout Troop 242 helped install the new star on the mountain top. The five Scouts from left to right in the center picture are: Noah Upton, Ambesa Stump, Evan Kieffer, Miles Craft and Wyatt Upton. All the boys live in Elk Run have actively participated in Basalt Troop 242 since they were kids. Noah, Wyatt, and Miles are still active and are pursuing their Eagle rank requirements.







New Star



Click to visit the Elk Run SFOA website

First quarter assessment invoices were emailed on January 2, 2020. If you did not receive your invoice, please email us at: board@ElkRunSFOA.com or call 970-279-5285.

On January 27, 2020, we emailed a community survey for your opinion on several topics. Your participation is much appreciated and if you haven't received the survey please let us know.

